
 

 

Water System Report 

07.10.2019 

 

 

Since our last meeting not much has taken place. I had the lawn mowed at the well sites. I had to call him 

back to rake up some of the larger debris, mainly the steeper bank areas where they used a weed eater 

rather than a mower. While they were there I had them fill in the ditch that was dug for new control wires 

between the well house and the pump house at the north well site.  

I got a hold of NW Water to install a vent on the well case on the north well. They said it would happen in 

the next couple weeks. I made a couple site visits to look at some customer concerns regarding their water 

boxes. I have yet to contact them back but will next week with what I found and how to proceed.  

 

We had a power outage at the well site and everything worked as it should during the transfer to auxiliary 

power and back.  

 

August looks like a busy month for me. I’ll be away some and have company scheduled for most of the 

month so I would like to tentatively schedule our next committee meeting for September 4th at 6:30 at the 

hut.  

 

 

Tom Moore 

Water System Co-Chair 

  


